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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON - E
B22-013, the Bicycle and Pedestrian Safety Technical Amendment Act of 201 7;
B22-019, the Personal Delivery Device Act of 2017;
B22-096, the Electric Vehicle Public Infrastructures Expansion Act of 2017; and
B22-0125, the Small Business Parking Permit Act of 2017

Wednesday, June 21, 2017 at 1:00 p.m.
in Room 500 of the John A. Wilson Building
1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Washington, DC 20004

On Wednesday, June 21, 2017, Councilmember Mary M. Cheh, Chairperson of the
Committee on Transportation and the Environment, will hold a public hearing on B22-013, the
Bicycle and Pedestrian Safety Technical Amendment Act of 2017; B22-019, the Personal
Delivery Device Act of 2017; B22-096, the Electric Vehicle Public Infrastructures Expansion
Act of 2017; and B22-0125, the Small Business Parking Permit Act of 2017. The hearing will
begin at 1:00 p.m. in Room 500 of the John A. Wilson Building, 1350 Pennsylvania Avenue,
N.W.

B22-013, the Bicycle and Pedestrian Safety Technical Amendment Act of 2017, would
clarify which accident and traffic data the Mayor shall report to the Council and when an all-
terrain vehicle or dirt bike may occupy public space in the District. The bill also specifies that
the presence of workers is unnecessary for a moving violation to double. B22-019, the
Personal Delivery Device Act of 2017, would authorize the use of electronically powered
devices for transportation and related services (personal delivery devices) in the District on
sidewalks and crosswalks, except within the central business district. B22-096, the Electric
Vehicle Public Infrastructures Expansion Act of 2017, would require the installation of at least
15 publically-available electric vehicle charging stations in the District by January 1, 2019.
Finally, B22-0125, the Small Business Parking -Permit Act of 2017, would provide for the
issuance of parking permits to small businesses that are based in the District, have only one
location and ten or less employees, and do not have controlled parking. The hearing will begin
at 1 PM in Room 500 of the John A. Wilson Building, 1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.

The Committee invites the public to testify or to submit written testimony, which will be
made a part of the official Hearing Record. Anyone wishing to testify should contact Ms.
Aukima Benjamin, Staff Assistant to the Committee on Transportation and the Environment,
at (202) 724-8062 or via e-mail at abenjamin@dccouncil.us.  Persons representing
organizations will have five minutes to present their testimony. Individuals will have three
minutes to present their testimony. Witnesses should bring eight copies of their written
testimony and should submit a copy of their testimony electronically to
abenjamin@dccouncil.us.



If you are unable to testify in person, written statements are encouraged and will be
made a part of the official record. Copies of written statements should be submitted to Ms.
Benjamin at the following address: Committee on Transportation and the Environment, John
A. Wilson Building, 1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W., Suite 108, Washington, D.C. 20004.
Statements may also be e-mailed to abenjamin@dccouncil.us or faxed to (202) 724-8118.
The record will close at the end of the business day on July 5, 2017.



